Barry County Democratic Party May Chairs Report

1. Chair Chris Bush and Membership Secretary Deb Echtinaw attended the Rural Summit in Sault Ste. Marie.  Very good inaugural meeting - hoping for an annual event!
2. We are planning various speaker events and will get announcements out about those when the logistics are set.  Some topics include:  How Fascism Can Sneak (or Barge) Right into our Communities; Regenerative Agriculture and Foraged Foods; Energetic Conflict Mitigation/Bridge Building/Civility Training; Recognizing Human Trafficking / Bystander Training.
3. Our county fair week starts July 17.  We'll be inviting elected officials, candidates, various MDP caucus representatives, ally/advocacy groups.
